
This is to extend our sincere appreciation to Maharaja 
Surajmal Institute of Technology, Delhi for conducting an 

enlightening and impactful awareness workshop on High 
Performance Computing (HPC) to students and faculty 

members held on 28th May 2024 under AICTE-SANKALP 
Scheme.  

The institute has demonstrated exemplary commitment, 

dedication, and proficiency in organizing and facilitating the 
awareness workshop. Through the meticulous planning, 

innovative approach, and effective delivery, you have 
successfully disseminated invaluable insights and knowledge 
about HPC to the participants. 
 

We acknowledge and appreciate Maharaja Surajmal 

Institute of Technology, Delhi proactive initiative, vision, 
and commitment towards promoting excellence in education 

and research. 
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